Children’s Chapel

Children's chapel continues to foster a strong children's class of about 10 kids. We have a
pool of second adults who have been very helpful in maintaining classroom poise. We are
looking for more lead adults to educate and reflect with the children. Huge thank you to
Bernard Tawfik and Chris Alvarez for continuing to serve this role. As we look to the future,
there are possible changes including the introduction of Godly Play or alternative
curriculums.



